DEFENSIVE DRIVING COURSE CREDENTIAL COMMITTEE


The meeting of the Defensive Driving Course Credential Committee was called to order at 10:14 a.m. on Tuesday, January 10, 2006 by Chairperson, Kathy Gravell.  The meeting was held in the Consumer Service Training Room at the Delaware Insurance Department in Dover.  Committee members present were Kathy S. Gravell, Cindy Lamma and W.G. Edmanson. 

MINUTES

The Minutes from the  November 14, 2005 meeting were distributed and read by the Committee members present.  

Motion was made by W.G. Edmanson to approve the minutes of the November 14, 2005 meeting as written.  Cindy Lamma seconded and the motion passed unanimously.

Regulation 607
The Chair stated the amendments to Regulation 607 had been signed and the Committee would no longer be in existence as of  February 11, 2006.  At this time, the Committee was accepting no new business and old business would be given to the successor to the Committee.  The Chair did not have the name of the person who would be working with the program.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:16.

Respectfully submitted,

KATHY S. GRAVELL, ESQ.

Chairperson
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